
12 August 2020 
Term 3   Week 4 
 
Tena Koutou Parents, Caregivers and Whanau, 
 
ALERT LEVEL 2 
As of 12pm today, Merivale School is in Alert 
Level 2.  This means that the school will be 
again following Alert Level 2 rules as directed by 
the Ministry Of Education. 
 
To remind our community again of Alert Level 2 
rules, they are as follows: 

• Please stay home if you are 
unwell.  School is open for instruction 
therefore students who are not sick 
must be attending. 

• Safe hygiene practices must be followed 
when at school - washing hands 
regularly, coughing etiquette and 
distancing when possible. 

• No one is permitted on to school 
grounds with the exception of 
students and staff.  All visitors, 
including parents, caregivers and 
whanau, must check in at the office 
on arrival. 

• When dropping off or collecting children, 
please wait in your vehicle or if on 
foot, waiting at the front entry of the 
school maintaining a safe distance 
from others. 

• If you have any concerns we encourage 
you to contact the office. 

In addition to the exisiting rules, face masks may 
also be worn at school.  If you wish for your child 
to to wear a mask, please provide them with 
one.  Sanitiser will again be placed at each entry 
of the school and made available for all 

rooms.  Signage will also be displayed to remind 
visitors of school operation.  
 
We thank you again for your support during this 
time.  Please refer to our school website and 
facebook page as these will be updated as new 
information comes to hand.  Be kind, be safe, be 
vigilant. 
 
#wegotthiswhanau 
 
Nga Mihi 
Matua Tom 

 

 
 

SPORTS NEWS  
 

Basketball 
 

Our junior basketball team had a 
20 – 10 win last night against  
St Mary’s School. Well done team. 
 

Senior Basketball draw this Friday: 
Merivale Carvers vs BC Lakers, 
Trustpower Arena Court 4 4pm 
 

Netball 
 

This weeks game:  
Merivale Magic vs Tahaitai 
Diamonds   Court 11  2.50pm 
We are in Year 6  Division 1- 4 
 

Cross Country 
 

The official crosscountry results 
are attached. 
 
Rugby League 
 

Well done to our Rugby League 
team who achieved an incredible 
3rd placing at the league 9’s 
tournament last week. This is the 
first time we have had a league 
team in over 10 years. A big mihi 
to Matua Owen, the players, 
whanau & supporters. 
 
 


